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Tournament report in english 

 

 

 

The Eagles Billiards Juniors Cup 2024, one of the most prestigious youth tournaments in Europe, took 

place at “Patricks-Rankweil”. The best young talents from all over Europe competed against each other 

in two age groups: the U15 class and the U19 class. The entire tournament was accompanied by a live 

score and a live stream, allowing a broad global audience to experience the exciting matches up close. 

U15 category: 

The final of the U15 category saw a rousing duel between the strong Austrian Raphael Marth and the 

talented Spaniard Samuel Bru Tena. Marth dominated the match right from the start and gave his strong 

opponent no chance. With a clear 6:1 victory, the young Austrian secured the title and became the 

beaming champion of the U15 class. 

• 1st place: Raphael Marth (AUT) 

• 2nd place: Samuel Bru Tena (ESP) 

• 3rd place: Adam Výskot (CZE) and  

Edgar Lichtenwallner (AUT) 

U19 class: 

The final of the U19 class offered the numerous spectators a thrilling spectacle. The two friends Seymen 

Atila and Markus Schleindler fought an exciting neck-and-neck race. Atila got off to a furious start and 

quickly took a 3:1 lead, but Schleindler showed fighting spirit and took five games in a row in an 

impressive comeback. In the end, Markus Schleindler was crowned the winner of the U19 category. 

• 1st place: Markus Schleindler (AUT) 

• 2nd place: Seymen Atila (AUT) 

• 3rd place: Gyaraki Adam Lorant (HUN) and  

Biasio Raphael (AUT) 

Conclusion: 
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The atmosphere at the Eagles Billiards Juniors Cup 2024 was fantastic. The organizers, Jürgen Scherrer, 

Mario Österle and Norbert Engel, provided a perfect tournament experience for the young billiard 

players. The young talents not only played at the highest level, but were also fair and companionable. 

The enthusiasm and eagerness with which the youngsters played left a lasting impression on the 

spectators and organizers. 

The tournament was a complete success and showed impressively that the future of billiards in Europe is 

in good hands. The tournament will take place again next year. 

 

Norbert Engel 
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